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The Regional School Programs’ Challenge Program has increased in enrollment.  Administration would like to be 

supportive and responsive to the staff and students in the program.  It is appropriate for Administration to request  the 

addition of a Teacher and Para-Educator to create a new unit.  There will be no increase in cost to the overall program.  

The funding for the salary and fringe of these positions will be covered by the slot tuition of students enrolled in this unit.   

In closing, I ask that the Board of Directors approves my request for additional staffing and appreciate your continued 

support. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Stephanie Turner 

Principal 

Regional School Programs 


